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Local News

Cheektowaga Police looking for onesie-wearing robbery
suspect

By:

Kaley Lynch (https://www.wivb.com/meet-the-team/kaley-lynch/801541019)  (mailto:klynch@nexstar.tv)
Updated: Jan 11, 2019 09:16 PM EST

(WIVB) - Cheektowaga Police are looking for a robbery suspect they say robbed a 7-Eleven store in a green

pajama onesie out�t on Thursday. 

According to police, the suspect entered the store at 150 French Road around 8 p.m. Thursday and

demanded money from the clerk, indicating that he had a weapon although no weapon was displayed. 

The suspect �ed the store with about $500 and and ran south across French Road toward the Garden

Village Apartments. 

Anyone with information is asked to contact Cheektowaga Police Detective Eric Broska at (716) 686-

3929, Detective Donald Strozyk at (716) 686-3548 or Cheektowaga Police at (716) 686-3510. 


Video
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